
   

                                                                              Date: November 27th 2018          

World Connect                 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

RE: LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION FOR YOUTH AND WOMEN INITIATIVE FOR SUSTAINABLE 

DEVELOPMENT  

I am pleased to recommend Youth and Women Initiative for Sustainable Development (YWISD) as a grassroots Community 

Based Organization (CBO) and a non-government organization committed to improve lives of the people to implement its 

proposed project. The formation of the Organization was to respond to the pressing challenges affecting the women living in rural 

areas. These include but not limited to the following; poverty, illiteracy, hunger, unemployment, diseases, among others which 

hinder them from contributing to community development and also achieve personal development  

I have a professional connection with YWISD since 2017 when they applied to ENVenture Enterprises a US based organization to 

become our partners in establishment of sustainable clean energy enterprise in Uganda. We funded them with $2000 and they 

have used it very well, they have provided us with reports and receipts concerning the project. I visited their offices, had a chance 

to meet their beneficiaries and saw some of their successful projects. We are still in collaboration with them and Currently, I do 

supervise, monitor and evaluate their project activities.  

The organization has a trustworthy managing team, which is well experienced, skilled in organization management, project 

planning and management, monitoring and evaluation, and passionate about community development. They are active and have 

always taken the initiative to ensure their work is done exceptionally well. I have been working with them on the clean energy 

project which has been well implemented by their team and could report and communicate to us very well. The organization has 

problem-solving projects which focus on empowering vulnerable and disadvantaged more especially women in Uganda and 

Wakiso in particular. Through achieving this, they have different projects that help them to serve the community and these 

include; weaving projects, poultry tailoring, human rights awareness projects, health improving projects among others.  

I wish YWISD good luck in its attempt to source for financial resources, partnership from World Connect. Am confident you 

will find its project as a worthwhile investment and problem solving. Thank you    

Yours Sincerely,  

    

Obore Joseph                                                                  27th /November/2018                

Business Development Fellow-

ENVenture 

joseph@enventureenterprises.org 

www.enventureenterprises.org  

  

  


